
APPROVED ON 1/3/23

Minutes

Board of Assessors

Room 105                   Tuesday, December 20, 2022                    5:00 PM

The meeting convened at 5:02 PM in Room 105.  Present were: Board members: Jeffrey 
Marshall and Stephen Wang.  Staff: Kevin Rudden and Sherrie Bates.

1. Stephen Wang made a motion, seconded by Jeffrey Marshall, to approve the minutes 
for the December 13, 2022 board meeting.  The motion carried 2-0-1 (Mary Greendale 
was absent from the meeting).

2. Stephen Wang made a motion, seconded by Jeffrey Marshall, to approve:

Administrative abatement applications #17 ($900 value to $0 value, $13.86 taxes 
to $0 taxes) and #18 ($800 value to $0 value, #12.32 taxes to $0 taxes); 

Veteran exemption applications #43 (Clause 22a – $800), #44 (Clause 22D – 
$$6,096.44) and #45 (Clause 22a – $800); and 

Clause 18 “Hardship” exemption applications #1 ($8,473.08), #2 ($6500.34), #3 
($6,473.62), #4 ($4,459.30), #5 ($4,904.36) and #6 ($6,395.62)

The motion carried 2-0-1.

3. Kevin Rudden distributed a “first pass” timeline and questions to ask about the cost of 
changing CAMA systems.  Board members and staff had a general discussion about the 
topic.



Stephen Wang made a motion at 6:20 PM, seconded by Jeffrey Marshall, to adjourn the 
meeting.  The motion carried 3-0-1.


